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From: Benford, Brian
To: Tyler Lark; licensing; Samuel J Parker
Cc: <tlna-council@googlegroups.com>
Subject: Re: TLNA Support for The Turn Key
Date: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 11:41:15 AM

Thanks Tyler. If TLNA supports, so do I. Sam, let me know if you need anything more from
me. 
Best wishes 
BB

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S20 FE 5G, an AT&T 5G smartphone
Get Outlook for Android

From: Tyler Lark <tylerlark@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 10:18:10 AM
To: licensing@cityofmadison.com <licensing@cityofmadison.com>; Benford, Brian
<district6@cityofmadison.com>; Samuel J Parker <sam@settledownmadison.com>
Cc: <tlna-council@googlegroups.com> <tlna-council@googlegroups.com>
Subject: TLNA Support for The Turn Key
 

Dear ALRC and Alder Benford,

Sam Parker, operator of Settle Down Tavern, joined our July Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood
Association monthly meeting to share his plans for a new establishment named "The Turn
Key" at 1344 E Washington Avenue.   We are excited about the plans that were shared with us
and as a neigbhorhood association support their request for an associated liquor licence for
their business, which we understand will include an outdoor patio area and plans to close daily
at 11pm. 

Best, 
Tyler Lark 
TLNA 2022 President
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